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Community Garden

Are you interested in
growing a garden but
don’t have the land?

Come visit the Jasper
County Purdue

Extension Office about
renting a garden plot.

We have water, tomato
cages, hoes, trowels

and some other basic
tools for you to use.



June - Pollinator Month
In honor of pollinator month, I will be hosting a celebration
for families to come and learn about pollinators and how you
can help them from your home. It will be on June 28th at the
Jasper County Fairgrounds.  

I will also be teaching a class at Demotte Market in the Park
under the pavilion on June 26th. I will be discussing tips and
tricks for you to attract pollinators to your gardens. 

**See flyers at the end of the newsletter for more
information.

July - Fair Time! 
Come Visit us at the fairgrounds

from July 20th-27th!!

August - Back to school
We will be having a Back to School

Bash on August 2nd. Come celebrate
the end of summer and collect some

school supplies!








